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The period covered by this report is Jan. 1–Dec. 15, 2019. 
 

1. The chapter should approve the completed report and submit it by Dec. 15. 
2. Keep the original hard copy for the Marshal’s files. 
3. Email one copy of this report and a copy of your chapter’s annual newsletter to Kylie 

Smith, Archivist/Museum Director, at ksmith@kappa.org.  
4. Email one copy of this report to the Ritual Adviser. 
5. Email one copy of this report to your Ritual and History Specialist. 

 
Summarize the previous calendar year, scholarships, group honors/awards, Convention 
awards, traditions, special events, philanthropic involvement, chapter goals, challenges and 
how they were overcome, and world/local events the chapter participated in or helped with 
(e.g., presidential campaigns, natural disasters, etc.). 
Paris Reise, Sam, McCaleb, Emily Phelan, Lizzie Pettee, and Frankie Shapiro were inducted 
as members of Order of Omega (OOO) Greek Life Honors Society. Sydney Brinker was 
awarded the first installation of the Eta Pi scholarship. Claire Vencill visited as an LC from 
Kappa Headquarters. Our VPS, Kiana McIntosh, held biweekly sisterhood events including 
spin classes at Equinox, a Friendsgiving in the house, pumpkin painting, and events with our 
B+ heroes Peyton and Aubrey. Our events chair Lizzie Pettee held 3 date parties, a semi-
formal, and a formal. We held a successful Founder's day hosted by the Education chair, 
Elizabeth Wilkinson in October and initiated 37 new members of the Lambda class in 
November. Our chapter GPA is 3.44.  
 
Describe the recent changes on campus and describe the chapter’s overall nature. 
 On the NYU campus, changes in fraternity life have included the removal of several 
fraternities from campus. Several fraternities, FIJI, Pike, (2018) and DKE, have been kicked 
off of campus, Zeta Psi, Kappa Sig are on probation, leaving DLP, Lambda Chi and Sig Ep 
with no probationary actions. With relation to Kappa, these changes mean that our sisters 
are no longer able to mingle in groups with the fraternity men of FIJI, Pike, and DKE as they 
continue to run underground. NYU FSL and Kappa headquarters have been made aware of 
this and our sisters are also aware of these changes and how to avoid any disciplinary 
action. 
 
Chapter Philanthropy 
What organization does the chapter support?  RIF and the B+ Foundation (NYDM) 
 
Why did the chapter choose this organization? NYDM supports the B+ Foundation which 
raises funds to support families of children with cancer. NYDM is a year-long effort to raise 
money which culminates in a 12 hours dance marathon. Over the past 7 years, NYDM has 
raised over $2.3 million and Kappa has contributed over $150,000 to the cause.  
 
Founders Day 
How did the chapter celebrate Founders Day? Please attach any photos. Eta Pi celebrated 
Founder's Day on October 20th. Mary Pharris from Fairygodboss spoke on her experiences 
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and gave some career advice. The New York Alumni Association annual report was given by 
Ashley Dudek, and the Eta Pi president, and Paris Reise thanked the Advisory and House 
Boards.  
 
Sesquicentennial Celebration 
How has the chapter begun to celebrate Kappa's 150th anniversary? Share what you have 
done this year and are planning to do in 2020. We will celebrate the sesquicentennial at 
Founder's day 2020 
 
Photographs 
Are there any interesting photos in the chapter archives that you would like to share?       
 
 
Date read to the chapter and approved by a chapter vote: 12/8/2019 
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